
Matt, thanks for bringing this to our attention. I just returned from the site and was able 
to look at what you were asking about. I have asked our guys to clean up the trash and 
construction debris as well as consolidating all of our various piles. We are nearing 
completion of this project and hope to be completely finished by august. It has taken a 
little longer for our site to dry out due to all of the clay soil. 
 
Our exterior siding and stone work is nearly finished. We are paving driveways as soon 
as we repair some curb settling that occurred over the winter. Our excavator is going to 
be there this week cleaning up the site. I will have him sweep the road as well. After we 
have finished the majority of the construction we will assess and repair any issues with 
our private street (Dailey Place) that your tenants have an easement to use. I am aware 
this was sealcoated last summer. 
 
I appreciate your patience and understanding during our construction and letting us 
know of the concerns. Hopefully I have addressed them and we don’t create any other 
disturbances. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if anything else arises. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jordon Bruce 
Project Manager 
T-Buck Inc. 
(715) 864-9484 

 


